
 

 

 

Leura Public School P&C invite Kindergarten parents and carers to 

Welcome Back 
Morning Tea 
You didn’t receive the welcome we wanted as a P&C in 2022, 

so we invite you to a welcome back morning tea in 2023. We 

invite you to have a cuppa and to connect and reconnect with 

other parents and carers at morning tea after you wave your 

little ones into their classes. Bring a mug if you can. 

 

 

Where: Library (from school office 

head East) 

When: Friday 13th February 2023 

Time: 9:15am – 10:15am 


